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4th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We continue to live with Covid day by day and regularly review the measures we have in place to try and protect 
everyone in the school community. 

The latest information shared by Public Health England at the end of last week, does show that the rates in 
Wolverhampton are rising, especially in the secondary age range and are higher than the general population. 
Therefore, the Local Authority Public Health Team is recommending that, in secondary schools, staff, pupils and 
visitors should be advised to wear face coverings in communal space around school, unless they are exempt. 
This will initially remain in place until half term at which point it will be reviewed and I will write to update you. 

Lateral Flow Testing continues to be important in living with Covid. Please do carry out these tests on a Sunday 
and Wednesday evening each week and report the results. If your child is experiencing any of the Covid 
symptoms then please arrange to have a PCR test and do not send your child into school. 

Thank you for your ongoing support with our efforts to keep everyone safe and well during these times. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Joy Langley       
Interim Principal      


